
 

            MILK PROGRAM                     

Dear Parents, 
 

Pioneer Park Public School is excited to introduce a new MILK program through Lunchbox Orders.  We 
will be offering both white and chocolate milk for 80 cents each. 

 

An ordering calendar has been coordinated for the Pioneer Park community and may be found at 
www.lunchboxorders.com.    All orders are submitted on the website and payment is processed on-line 
via Visa, MasterCard, Discover or Visa Debit.  Visa and MasterCard gift cards are also accepted. 
 

Visa and MasterCard Gift Cards can be purchased at a variety of 
locations.  Some retailers charge an activation fee, while others such as 
banks may offer them at no charge.   
 
Our ordering calendar will be open September 19 and DAILY delivery is scheduled to begin October 2.    
 

How to Order: 
1. Go online at www.lunchboxorders.com  
2. Click on the green “sign up” button to register your family account if you have not already done 

so for our Thursday Lunch program. 
3. Add your child to your account.  
4. Click “Order Now” to access the school’s ordering calendar. 
5. Proceed with ordering your child’s milk by clicking on the blue order date. 

 
The Benefits: 

1. With every milk purchased, a donation will be made to Pioneer Park’s fundraising program. 
2. Lunchbox Orders is paperless and cashless.  Ordering online is fast and easy! 
3. Orders may be placed weekly or for the full length of the program.   

 

Dates to Remember: 

 On-line ordering will be available as of September 19, 2014 

 The first MILK delivery is scheduled for Thursday, October 2, 2014.    

 Saturday, September 27 is the ordering deadline for the first delivery date. 
 All orders must be submitted by Saturday at 3pm for the following week. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Lunchbox Orders customer service 
team at 1.877.426.6860 or by e-mail at info@lunchboxorders.com. 
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